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July 2014 Meeting Item 3—Cortland/Lombard Stop Sign Request

In June 2014, Public Works received a business request for a Stop sign at the intersection of Cortland
and Lombard. The request stated that many drivers are not stopping at this intersection nor proceeding with

caution.

This intersection has 1 crash in the last 3 years, and the police report stated that icy conditions were
present. The intersection is currently under construction with a new business tenant. A field visit determined flat
grades and construction conditions. In the Engineer’s judgment, signage may be acceptable at this location, but
this determination should be performed with completed construction conditions.

In review, Village staff recommends tabling the above request for future consideration.




